
 
 

 
 
 
  

Frank McComber resigns from KMHC Board of Directors 

For immediate release 

(Kahnawake – 31, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2024) Tehsakotitsén:tha Kateri Memorial Hospital 
Centre (KMHC) wishes to advise the community that Frank McComber has resigned his seat as a 
community representative on the KMHC Board of Directors. 

His resignation letter was received on Monday, 27 Onerahtohkó:wa/May and was accepted at 
the duly-convened Board meeting held the next day. 

His seat on the Board was set to expire on September 5, 2025. As there is an election already 
scheduled for this fall for two community representative seats, an announcement will be made 
at a future date once a plan is in place to ensure that the election is conducted in the most 
efficient manner possible while following/respecting all election regulations. 

The Board of Directors wish to thank Frank for his exemplary service as a Board member and as 
the former Chairperson of the Board. He remains committed to maintaining his links to the 
KMHC through his ongoing efforts as the main organizer of the annual Kateri Memorial 
Foundation fundraising golf tournament. 
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For further information, please contact: 
Sha’teiohseri:io Patton, Communications & Public Relations Officer 
Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre 
450-638-3930, extension 2286 or communications@kmhc.ca  
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